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POLICY BULLETIN #06-90-OPE 

(This Policy Bulletin Replaces PB #06-43-OPE) 
 

CLOSING OF THE EMERGENCY ASSISTANCE UNIT (EAU) 
 

Date: 
July 5, 2006 

 

Subtopic(s): 
Emergency Housing 

 This procedure can 
now be accessed on the 
FIAweb. 

This policy bulletin is to inform staff that the Emergency Assistance 
Unit (EAU), located at 151 East 151st Street, Bronx, New York, has 
closed. Staff should no longer refer applicants/participants to the 
EAU for any type of service. 

  
 All applicants/participants in need of emergency shelter services 

should be referred to the Prevention Assistance Temporary Housing 
(PATH) site at 346 Powers Avenue, Bronx, New York. PATH is a 
Department of Homeless Services–operated central intake site for 
families seeking emergency temporary housing.  
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